
 
 

16th Jun 2021 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Increase of assurance of supply for below 5 holders 
 
This is a 60 days PCN. 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that we would be 
increasing our production output support from existing Europe to now include China for the below 
mentioned 5 part numbers. 
 
The holders that would be shipped out from China factory would have COO China as the single 
change on the label. 
 
There are no changes to the electrical specs as defined in the datasheet, no changes in the form, 
fit and function of the holders. Please see attached for validation report.  
 
There are no changes to the part number.  
 
Affected part numbers are as follows; 
 

83500000005 

81600000005  
83100000005 

83000000005 
81100000005 

 

We would do the running change for shipments from Aug.16th, 2021. 
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Best Regards; 
 
Style Liu 
Global Product Manager 
SLiu@Littelfuse.com 
Tel - +86 512 67613189-2251 
 


